
The Cedar City Seventh-day Adventist Church 

4571 Old Hwy 91 Enoch, UT 84721 

 

Our Church at Study....9:30am-10:50am 

 Our Church at Study 9:30am-10:50am 

Song Service Luke Shilt 

Superintendent’s Prayer & Remarks Rosalie McIrvin 

Mission Story Gabby Ontiveros 

Lesson Study  Teachers 

 Pianist – Helen Myres 

 

 Our Church at Worship 11:00am-12:00pm 

Welcome & Announcements  Elder Jose Herrera 

Worship in Praise 

Hymn of Praise*  Onward, Christian Soldiers e#612/s#378 

Invocation*  Elder Jose Herrera 

Worship in Giving  

Tithes & Offerings  Local Church Budget Don Myres 

Children’s Story   Elder Lisa Arter 

Worship in Testimony  

Pastoral Prayer  Elder Lisa Arter 

Scripture  Judges 2:10-15 Elder Jose Herrera 

Sermon “Keeping the Faith in a Hostile World” Elder Lisa Arter 

Worship in Dedication 

Hymn of Response* Sound the Battle Cry e#614 

Benediction* Elder Lisa Arter 

*Please Stand  
 Pianist – Helen Myres 

 

 May God's richest blessings attend our worship service. 

 

Announcements 
March 18, 2017 

Welcome! Bienvenidos! 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our visitors and members. 

Baptistery construction continues. If you would like to contribute specifically to this 
fund, please write “baptistery” on your tithes and offerings envelope. 
 
The King’s Heralds will be performing Saturday, March 25, at 7:30pm at the Red 
Cliffs Church in St. George. Admission is free so invite everyone. CDs and DVDs will 
be available for purchase after the concert. 

First Reading for transfer of membership for Ken Zeigner from Ogden, SDA to Cedar 
City, SDA. 

Church body meeting this Wednesday at 6:30 to discuss decorating for the 
baptistery. If you would like input on the final “look,” please attend the meeting. 

This year marks the 125th anniversary of the publication of the Ellen White 
classic, Steps to Christ. Sister White has recently been named one of the 100 most 
influential Americans by the Smithsonian. With that in mind, this would be a good 
time to pull out your copy and resolve to read it again this year. Ask the Lord to 
show you someone with whom you can share the book.  
 
The Las Vegas churches are planning a Breath of Life evangelistic series in Las Vegas 
this fall. If you would like to contribute financially to this series, please put your 
contribution in a tithe envelope and mark it “Las Vegas Evangelism.” Funds will be 
forwarded to the NUC for this purpose. 
 
Please join us next week for a delicious vegetarian potluck after services. 

 Next Sabbath 
 

Sermon:  Platform Organizer: Pastor Dan Walter 
 
Sabbath Rest continues until 7:43pm.  Next Sabbath’s welcome is Friday at 7:48pm. 
******************************************************************** 
Monthly Budget for Church Expense: $1,650.00 
Amount Received for March:      $613.00 
Still Needed for March:     $1,037.00 
 

Our church is entirely dependent on your generous and consistent 
financial support to operate and minister to all. 

Head Elder: Daniel Walter 435-867-4886  
Treasurer: Helen Myres, Head Deacon: Don Myres 435-586-4596 


